
 

 

 
 

Department of Information Technology 

Government of Goa 

2nd Floor, IT Hub, Altinho, Panaji, Goa 403 001 

 

File No. 1(34)/DOIT/Staff/2001/Part File/27 Dated :April 17, 2020 

Circular 

 

In pursuance of the Guidelines issued by Ministry of Home Affairs No. 40-3/2020- DM-1(A) on 

15/4/2020 for containment of COVID19 epidemic in the Country and the para 3(b) of the Minutes 

of the Meeting of the State Executive Committee (SEC) meeting held on 16th April, 2020, Director 

IT, Government of Goa, have been authorized to issue Travel Passes to the IT and ITeS Companies, 

who apply for the same. 

It may be noted that as per the guidelines para 14(ii) upto 50% strength can be allowed to operate. 

In view of above, all the IT & ITeS Companies in Goa, which require travel passes, are requested 

to provide necessary Data in the https://forms.gle/BkZvWCKKxqtP3j7Q8 

All the applicant IT & ITeS Companies need to note that all the terms and Conditions mentioned 

in MHA Consolidated guidelines should be followed by them. It is emphasized that MHA 

guidelines are sacrosanct, and no relaxation can be given to any unit from these guidelines. 

The application would be examined in view of the above guidelines and approved passes would 

be mailed on the e-mail id of the authorized representative of the company. 

In case of any query, the undersigned may be reached out at dir-dit.goa@nic.in 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                       

                                                                                                      

(Ankita Anand, IAS) 

 

Director, Department of Information Technology 

Government of Goa 
 

 

 

 

 

Copy for Information to: - 

 
1. Shri. Sanjay Kumar IAS, Secretary (IT) and Member Secretary, SEC & SDMA, 

Secretariat, Porvorim, Goa 
2. Smt. R. Menaka IAS, District Collector, North Goa 
3. Shri. Ajit Roy IAS, District Collector, South Goa 
4. DD (Admin), Department of IT, Altinho, Panjim 

https://forms.gle/BkZvWCKKxqtP3j7Q8
mailto:dir-dit.goa@nic.in


 

 

To be typed on Letter Head 

Letter No. ………………                                                                 Dated:   /04/2020 

 

                                  LETTER OF UNDERTAKING 

 
To, 

 
Director 

Department of Information Technology 
Government of Goa 

 

 
Sub: Letter of undertaking for Travel Permit during COVID-19 lockdown 

 
 

 
I Mr/Ms ……………………………… Designation ……………………………………… 

hereby on behalf of our IT company 

……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

state that, that our company falls under the category of IT and IT enabled services. 

 

I Mr/Ms  ………………………………Designation……………………………………… 

hereby declare that the above information provided is true to my knowledge and I 

take complete responsibility of any information that is found to be misleading in this 

application.  

Further I /we have read the instructions issued by the Ministry of Home Affairs, Govt. 

of India vide its Order No. 40-3/2020-DM-I(A) dated 15th April 2020 in particular to 

Annexure I & II of the said order.  

 

I/ We undertake to abide these instructions. 

 

Signature: 

Name: 

Seal:                                                                                     Date: 

 












